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Post Office Box 3627
Charleston, West Virginia 25336

Henry C. Shores W. Kent Carper Dave Hardy
~ Commissioner Commissioner Commissioner

December 30, 2014

Joint Committee on Government and Finance
1900 Kanawha Boulevard E

Bldg 1 Room E132

Charleston, WV 25305

Dear Committee Members:

This letter is to inform you of the status of the Coalbed Methane Gas Severance Tax and Coal
Reallocation Severance Tax revenues Kanawha County has received. As you are aware, WV State
Code requires a written report, by December 1%, setting forth the projects for which these funds
were expended. During the preceding fiscal year, July 1, 2013 to June 30, 2014, no funds have
been spent using Coalbed Methane Gas Severance Tax revenue. However, $150,000 of Coal
Reallocation Severance Tax revenues, payable to the WV Department of Transportation, Division
of Highways, were contributed to the building of the bridge near Coonskin Park.

If you should need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 304-357-0179.

Sincerely,

NS NI

Kimberly Fleck b
Director of Finance
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